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Dear Mr. Cunningham: --

Attached is our response to your February ll,
1981 letter requesting radiological contingency planning
information relative to University NRC Licenses 22-00187-49.

As recommended by Mr. R. G. Page of your staff,
the University is requesting an amendment of the above
mentioned licenses, which will assure that the University
maintains radioisotope possession in any one building to well
below levels which require a contingency plan.

Sincerely,

Glenn W. Smith
Controller -
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ec: Mr. John Cooper

Mr. Jerome Staiger
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